PELHAM
POLICE DEPARTMENT

14 VILLAGE GREEN
PELHAM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03076
Telephone (603) 635-2411 Fax (603) 635-6959

Chief of Police
JOSEPH A. ROARK

To: The Town of Pelham Board of Selectmen

From: The Pelham Highway Safety Committee (HSC)

Date: September 23, 2019

Subject: HSC opinion regarding citizen request to add a Horse Crossing sign at the

intersection of Jericho and Meadow.

Dear Select Board members,

On September 16, 2019 the HSC met to discuss several matters including the subject issue.
Present were Police Chief Roark, Fire Chief Midgley, Road Agent Ferreira, Planning Director
Gowan, Susan Snide and Kerry Zelonis who took meeting minutes.

The HSC members discussed a request for the addition of a Horse Crossing sign at the
intersection of Jericho and Meadow. The HSC members voted 4-0-0 against adding a Horse
Crossing sign at this location, due primarily to a Horse Crossing sign already posted in the
vicinity.

Respectfully submitted,
The Pelham Highway Safety Committee



